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central banks are supposed to stabilize
markets yet decades of mounting central bank
power have seen wave after wave of financial
crisis leon wansleben offers novel
explanations for the rise of central banks and
the problematic implications of their finance
dependent policies what is the alt right and
how will it affect america donald trump s
election as president in 2016 suddenly brought
to prominence a political movement that few in
political circles or the mainstream media had
paid much attention to the so called alt right
steven bannon trump s campaign manager was a
leading figure in the movement and the
election results seemed to give it a real
opportunity to gain some political power but
what is the alt right is it a movement a
theory a trend or just an unorganized group of
people far outside of what used to be the
political mainstream in america or could it be
all of these things why has it suddenly
emerged into prominence what impact is it
having on american politics today and what are
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the prospects for the alt right in the future
through careful research and analysis the rise
of the alt right addresses these and other
questions tracing the movement s history from
the founding of modern conservatism in postwar
america to the current trump era although the
alt right might seem to be just the latest
extremist group to arise in the united states
one likely to take its place in the graveyard
of its many predecessors thomas j main
analyzes evidence that the alt right is having
a greater influence on the american political
mainstream than did past extremist tendencies
the rise of the alt right is thus an important
study for anyone interested in the future of
american politics and public life how regions
and cities adapt to a network society and a
globalized environment the policies they
pursue and how structures of governance are
transformed in the pursuit of those policies
are major themes in this volume these issues
are addressed with specific reference to the
nordic regions of europe covering the four
nordic countries of denmark finland norway and
sweden plus the faroe islands this volume
charts the changes in networking activities
and related development initiatives that have
taken place over the last ten years this means
analysing regions in their pursuit of new
policies partnerships and styles of
representation through this process regions
are becoming partners and players in european
integration and a movement of integrative
regionalism is taking shape which is different
from inward looking identity regionalism or
self centred competitive regionalism and takes
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regions beyond lobbying in brussels the rise
of little big norway explores the unlikely
rise of norway from peripherality to today s
global steward with an enviable work life
balance influential oil fund and arctic front
row seat drawing on wide ranging source
material john ross s original approach
combines astute observation thoughtful
analysis and a flowing essay style leavened
with the comparative insight that only a
seasoned observer of the region can bring the
book examines the settings histories and niche
elements that lend norway its distinctiveness
and differentiate it from its nordic neighbors
it gives special attention to the northern and
arctic dimensions of norwegian life and
elaborates a connecting thematic thread the
mobility that once took vikings across the
atlantic in open boats and makes today s
norwegians the most traveled people on the
planet the result is a carefully crafted
general study of norway a country long
overlooked in favor of its nordic neighbors
but now a quiet force in its own right and a
touchstone for twenty first century issues
ranging from identity politics to the arctic
melt this book fills a major gap in the
literature on norway and the nordic region
since the 1960s a major mental health crisis
has emerged among western working populations
by analysing the development of various
occupational cultures this book captures the
history of mental vulnerability in working
life through a study spanning several decades
the book develops a new understanding of how
mental vulnerability has evolved through
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changes to our working lives and socio
cultural being this book investigates the
danish philosopher soren kierkegaard s
18131855 contributions to our understanding of
psychology in kierkegaard s historical context
psychology was challenged from both scientific
and philosophical perspectives kierkegaard
considered psychology a core discipline
central to his understanding of metaphysics as
well as theology the first part examines
kierkegaard and experimental psychology
focusing on kierkegaard s work explicitly
referring to psychology the second part
considers psychology in terms of the german
enlightenment including kant s rejection of
psychology as a science the third part
discusses how to understand kierkegaard s
psychology today calling attention to his
continuing impact on modern psychology and
modern science kierkegaard s conception of
psychology remains relevant for any discussion
of the role of today s psychology in tracing
psychology s evolution after kant and
kierkegaard the author finds the discipline
has followed two main paths the dominant path
follows kant s ideals about science while the
other much narrower trail has its origin in
kierkegaard specialist manufacturers have
existed in japan from even before the start of
industrialization in the late nineteenth
century proliferating since but remaining
steadfastly lean many of them can be
categorized as leading medium sized
enterprises this book looks at how they are
globalizing and assuming a role as east asian
specialists baptists in america began the
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eighteenth century a small scattered often
harassed sect in a vast sea of religious
options by the early nineteenth century they
were a unified powerful and rapidly growing
denomination poised to send missionaries to
the other side of the world one of the most
influential yet neglected leaders in that
transformation was oliver hart longtime pastor
of the charleston baptist church oliver hart
and the rise of baptist america is the first
modern biography of hart arguably the most
important evangelical leader in the pre
revolutionary south during his thirty years in
charleston hart emerged as the region s most
important baptist denominational architect his
outspoken patriotism forced him to flee
charleston when the british army invaded
charleston in 1780 but he left behind a
southern baptist people forever changed by his
energetic ministry hart s accommodating stance
toward slavery enabled him and the white
baptists who followed him to reach the center
of southern society but also eventually doomed
the national baptist denomination of hart s
dreams more than a biography oliver hart and
the rise of baptist america seamlessly
intertwines hart s story with that of
eighteenth century american baptists providing
one of the most thorough accounts to date of
this important and understudied religious
group s development this book makes a
significant contribution to the study of
baptist life and evangelicalism in the pre
revolutionary south and beyond beatrice
edwards executive director of the organization
representing edward snowden and four other nsa
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whistleblowers argues that we now live in a
corporate security state where the government
is more interested in protecting the companies
that serve it than the citizens who support it
hheavy domestic surveillance political
persecution of dissenters the threat of
indefinite detention codified into law how did
we get here and is there a way out edwards
details how intelligence agencies took
advantage of 9 11 to illegitimately extend the
government s reach corporations she shows were
only too eager to sell them expensive
surveillance technology as well as share data
on customers and employees using the bogus
threat of an imminent cyber war this is why
the justice department isn t going after the
institutions responsible for the financial
collapse of 2008 government and business are
partners in crime but edwards offers a plan to
fight back and restore transparency to
government keep private information private
and make democracy a reality once again in
scandinavian colonialism and the rise of
modernity small time agents in a global arena
archaeologists anthropologists and historians
present case studies that focus on the scope
and impact of scandinavian colonial expansion
in the north africa asia and america as well
as within scandinavia itsself they discuss
early modern thinking and theories made valid
and developed in early modern scandinavia that
justified and propagated participation in
colonial expansion the volume demonstrates a
broad and comprehensive spectrum of
archaeological anthropological and historical
research which engages with a variation of
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themes relevant for the understanding of
danish and swedish colonial history from the
early 17th century until today the aim is to
add to the on going global debates on the
context of the rise of the modern society and
to revitalize the field of early modern
studies in scandinavia where methodological
nationalism still determines many
archaeological and historical studies through
their theoretical commitment critical outlook
and application of postcolonial theories the
contributors to this book shed a new light on
the processes of establishing and maintaining
colonial rule hybridization and creolization
in the sphere of material culture politics of
resistance and responses to the colonial
claims this volume is a fantastic resource for
graduate students and researchers in
historical archaeology scandinavia early
modern history and anthropology of colonialism
on taking office in 2001 dick cheney crowned
himself the first imperial vice president in
the nation s history transforming a
traditionally inconsequential office into a de
facto fourth branch of government taking a
less journalistic and personal approach to
cheney than previous biographers this critical
new biography shows exactly how cheney
engineered his arrogation of vast executive
powers and the dire consequences his power
grab has had and will long continue to have
for the office of the vice presidency the
balance of powers the constitution geopolitics
and america s security strength and prestige
taking advantage of the administration s
global war on terrorism a president
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inexperienced in matters of war and peace and
a republican congress that rated party power
above institutional prerogatives vice
president cheney moved with astonishing speed
and energy to assume a dominant role on the
national and international stage as the
effective president in proxy of the united
states cheney asserted that all constitutional
checks and balances and all individual
liberties under the bill of rights are
subservient to the president s powers as
commander in chief in confronting
international terrorism although former
administrations had made power grabs in the
past in times of national crisis no president
and certainly no vice president has ever
exerted such sweeping claims of executive
power on so many fronts in violation of the
bedrock principles of the constitution i do
not consider myself to be robert millikan s
biographer this book is not a full record of
millikan s life or even of his scientific
career it is an essay very selective on themes
that are illustrated and illuminated by
millikan s life in american science it is as
well a portrait of the development of a
scientist robert millikan was among the most
famous of american scientists to the public of
the 1920s millikan represented science the
first american born physicist to win the nobel
prize millikan was a leader in the application
of scientific research to military problems
during world war i and a guiding force in the
rise of the california institute of technology
to a preeminent place in american scientific
education and research his life is therefore
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peculiarly suited to illuminate and provide
texture for the vast changes that have taken
place in science during the twentieth century
in this extended essay i employ the
biographical mode to explore several important
aspects of this theme millikan was
successively a teacher researcher
administrator entrepreneur and sage by
describing the novel roles that he assumed i
suggest how science grew in complexity and
carved out an essential place for itself in
our general culture robert h kargon from the
preface of the rise of robert millikan
portrait of a life in american science
professor kargon has given us a sympathetic
account of millikan s scientific career
including his great triumphs his rearguard
actions to defend untenable positions and the
eventual rejection or revision of every major
result or standpoint but he is more concerned
with millikan s influence on the developing
american physics community and with millikan s
role in advancing american science generally
and american higher education together with
the chemist a p noyes and the astronomer g e
hale millikan believed in an american
scientific destiny this picture of american
science is presented with great insight
tremendous learning and wit professor kargon s
book strikes a happy balance between being an
interpretive story of a scientific life and a
social history of science in america every
reader interested in science or in the place
of science in society will come away from this
book with new information important insights
and a better understanding of the growth of
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scientific ideas and institutions in the
twentieth century i bernard cohen nature with
the publication of this volume by kargon
readers now have new and valuable access to
much material about millikan that was
previously unavailable kargon states that he
is not writing a biography of millikan but
rather a portrait of the man and the
scientific scene in early 20th century america
he has succeeded well in this endeavor the
book is well written and readers who are
already reasonably conversant with 20th
century developments in physics will find much
that is illuminating a genuine contribution to
the history of science katherine r sopka
american scientist h ere is an admirable piece
of work kargon has not sought to make his
readers like his subject but only to
understand his scientific style his
achievements and his character and to perceive
how his life was a microcosm of new roles
assumed by the scientist during the course of
the twentieth century kargon s insights are
important and his book is deserving of a
careful study robert c post the american
historical review a useful corrective to
millikan s self portrait that reveals some of
the blemishes as well as the embellishments of
an important life in american science robert w
seidel science for over thirty years the only
overview of millikan s life available to the
layman was his own selective autobiography
that book either omitted or told only one side
sometimes biased by hindsight of many
important controversial episodes associated
with his achievements and views kargon s
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portrait essay deals with some of these
neglected incidents in a well written and
coherent manner aimed at a wide readership
john l michel technology and culture a very
readable work with the virtue of containing a
great deal of information in a brief compass
kargon s book deserves and will receive a wide
audience as the successor to its subject s
autobiography kargon also merits credit for
interesting discussions on millikan as a
statesman administrator and spokesman for
science a clearly first rate narrative nathan
reingold isis admirably kargon combines
institutional with intellectual history kargon
offers a fascinating discussion of millikan s
and george hale s contributions to war
research the california institute of
technology and the mount wilson observatory
kargon rightly stresses the collaborators
links with the leaders of finance and industry
developing los angeles as a brief sketch of
millikan the scientific institution builder
kargon s book deserves the wide audience he
seeks peter galison the journal of american
history the book leaves us in no doubt about
millikan s ability but does not gloss over his
occasional obstinacy or his wishful thinking
about past errors matters on which some
histories tend to be silent millikan was not a
revolutionary who started new ideas but the
author stresses rightly the importance of men
like him for the progress of science rudolf
peierls the new york review of books a gem of
a book thought provoking insightful highly
interesting reading lawrence badash university
of california santa barbara the author
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skillfully weaves the story of millikan with
the story of modern science in a book that
will be well received by a variety of
audiences from professional historians of
science to the general public choice kargon s
background in physics serves him well in
placing millikan s work in its theoretical
context in the analysis of the work itself and
in generally managing to capture both the
intense excitement and the routine involved in
testing the ideas of the giants of that period
in physics kargon has certainly opened enough
questions in this perceptive work in addition
to the large number that he has settled and he
has demonstrated an important use for the
biographical mode the general american
historian as well as the historian of science
can profit from reading this volume george h
daniels the historian robert millikan s
scientific career his character and his roles
as teacher administrator at the california
institute of technology entrepreneur and
public figure are the topics covered in this
biography even in discussing millikan s later
decline as a front line scientist author
robert kargon treats the scientist with
compassion and fairness and portrays him as a
many faceted often controversial man with
doubts and uncertainties at the height of his
fame the high school physics student will find
this book engaging and insightful in its
description of a scientist struggling with
science self and society a cordell perkes the
science teacher v ery well researched and
written robert kargon gives an excellent
picture of the rise of american physics from
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the years when every aspiring young american
physicist wanted to go to germany to study to
the years when every aspiring young european
physicist wanted to come to the united states
for the same purpose he clearly understands
science yet knows how to present its history
so that it is interesting and meaningful to
non scientists he tells not only of millikan s
triumphs but of his doubts as well of his
discoveries and also of his mistakes all in
all this is an excellent book strongly
recommended to the reader who is interested in
the history of american science and in the
life of an outstanding practitioner of it
donald e osterbrock the wisconsin magazine of
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������136cm �� the rise of the west has long
been the accepted doctrine for framing
analyses of world history privileging a
eurocentric approach this traditional paradigm
obscures the significance of the indigenous
rich in non western regions and fails to
recognize the contributions of the orient in
this book peter gran seeks to reframe current
historical debates presenting a model of
analysis based on the rise of the rich gran
outlines the structure of this new paradigm
building upon metanarrative concepts from
marxism to liberalism what was the earth
really like hundreds of millions of years ago
and how did life begin from the first cell to
the emergence of man reader presents the
history of life as a fascinating detective
story as the milestones of evolution are
described the first multicellular organisms
the first backbone the first fish the first
land animals a host of intriguing questions
are examined for example why did the dinosaurs
disappear completely after ruling the earth
for 140 million years why also did some
primitive branches of the human tree become
extinct gurche s unique illustrations make the
reader feel he or she is there a classic
description of the interworkings of social
conditions changing attitudes and literary
practices during the period when the novel
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emerged as the dominant literary form of the
individualist era to find more information
about rowman and littlefield titles please
visit rowmanlittlefield com the rise of the
roman empire laid the foundations for the
development of much of europe this book is a
chronological account of the formation battles
and campaigns of the roman state from the
foundation and growth of the city under the
seven kings to the epic republican struggle
with carthage and the expansion throughout the
mediterranean steve case new york times
bestselling author of the third wave and
cofounder of america online shows how
entrepreneurs across the country are building
groundbreaking companies renewing communities
and creating new jobs reimagining the american
landscape and giving us hope for america s
future ken burns in 2014 steve case launched
revolution s rise of the rest an initiative to
accelerate the growth of tech startups across
the country rise of the rest is based on a
simple idea cities can be renewed and rise
again if they develop a vibrant startup
culture a visionary entrepreneur himself case
believes that great entrepreneurs can be found
anywhere and can thrive with the proper
support and investment in fact they re key to
the american dna after all america itself was
a startup it struggled to get going and almost
didn t make it today it s the leader of the
free world in part because it has the world s
largest economy a testament to several
generations of pioneering entrepreneurs but
america needs help keeping its promises as it
is harder today for innovators who live



arunas story

2023-01-03 16/42 arunas story

outside the major tech hubs for most of the
past decade seventy five percent of venture
capital has gone to just three states
california new york and massachusetts while
the forty seven states making up the rest of
the country have been forced to share the
remaining twenty five percent and it s even
harder for some people no matter where they
live less than ten percent of venture capital
currently goes to female founders and less
than one percent to black founders since new
companies startups are responsible for net new
job creation it is essential that
entrepreneurs everywhere have the opportunity
to start and scale companies rise of the rest
is about leveling the playing field for
everybody and in the process creating
opportunity and jobs for the people and places
that have been left behind this book tells
that story and provides a hopeful perspective
on the future of america in the rise of the
rest how entrepreneurs in surprising places
are building the new american dream case takes
readers on an exhilarating journey into the
startup communities that are transforming
cities nationwide rise of the rest s signature
road trips on a big red tour bus have created
significant local and national buzz and
spotlighted communities large and small that
have committed to a new tech enabled future
along the way case introduces readers to
dozens of entrepreneurs whose inspirational
stories of struggle and achievement match the
most iconic examples of american invention to
date case has traveled to forty three cities
on his rise of the rest bus tour and has been
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featured on 60 minutes and in the new york
times usa today fast company and the wall
street journal with dedicated venture funds
backed by an iconic group of investors
executives and entrepreneurs including jeff
bezos eric schmidt meg whitman john doerr sara
blakely and ray dalio rise of the rest also
invests in the most promising high growth
startups located anywhere in the us outside of
silicon valley new york city and boston the
fund has invested in more than 175 companies
across more than eighty cities including
phoenix chattanooga chicago denver detroit
louisville baltimore columbus st louis green
bay madison buffalo kansas city minneapolis
cincinnati miami dallas salt lake city omaha
atlanta pittsburgh nashville indianapolis new
orleans and dozens of others unelected bodies
such as independent central banks economic
regulators risk managers and auditors have
become a worldwide phenomenon democracies are
increasingly turning to them to demarcate
boundaries between the market and the state to
resolve conflicts of interest and to allocate
resources even in sensitive ethical areas such
as those involving privacy or biotechnology
this book examines the challenge that
unelected bodies present to democracy and
argues that taken together such bodies should
be viewed as a new branch of government with
their own sources of legitimacy and held to
account through a new separation of powers
vibert suggests that such bodies help promote
a more informed citizenry because they provide
a more trustworthy and reliable source of
information for decisions this book will be of
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interest to specialists and general readers
with an interest in modern democracy as well
as policy makers think tanks and journalists
the steps by which western europe was able to
rise out of the dark ages shake off the moslem
power inaugurate the twelfth century
renaissance and bring it to full glory two
centuries later ��� ���� ����� ���������������
� ���������������� ������� � ������ ����������
� ������� ������������� ���������� ���� ������
� ������ �� ������ ����� stephens sees in
video s complexities simultaneities and
juxtapositions new ways of understanding and
perhaps even surmounting the tumult and
confusions of contemporary life a young
hasidic jew seeks his fortune in new york s
lower east side he turns from his religious
studies to focus on the business world where
he discovers the high price of assimilation
this work has been selected by scholars as
being culturally important and is part of the
knowledge base of civilization as we know it
this work is in the public domain in the
united states of america and possibly other
nations within the united states you may
freely copy and distribute this work as no
entity individual or corporate has a copyright
on the body of the work scholars believe and
we concur that this work is important enough
to be preserved reproduced and made generally
available to the public to ensure a quality
reading experience this work has been
proofread and republished using a format that
seamlessly blends the original graphical
elements with text in an easy to read typeface
we appreciate your support of the preservation
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process and thank you for being an important
part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant the fates ordained the founding of
this great city and the beginning of the world
s mightiest empire second only to the power of
the gods romulus and remus the rape of
lucretia horatius at the bridge the saga of
coriolanus cincinnatus called from his farm to
save the state these and many more are stories
which immortalised by livy in his history of
early rome have become part of our cultural
heritage the historian s huge work written
between 20 bc and ad 17 ran to 12 books
beginning with rome s founding in 753 bc and
coming down to livy s own lifetime 9 bc books
1 5 cover the period from rome s beginnings to
her first great foreign conquest the capture
of the etruscan city of veii and a few years
later to her first major defeat the sack of
the city by the gauls in 390 bc this work has
been selected by scholars as being culturally
important and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it this work is in the
public domain in the united states of america
and possibly other nations within the united
states you may freely copy and distribute this
work as no entity individual or corporate has
a copyright on the body of the work scholars
believe and we concur that this work is
important enough to be preserved reproduced
and made generally available to the public we
appreciate your support of the preservation
process and thank you for being an important
part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant this book by a noted korean economist
is already known for providing a unique
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insider s view on korea s impressive economic
and industrial growth the third edition of
this standard work is now updated with
statistics as recent as 2000 as well as
analyses of the asian economic crisis the
restructuring of the korean economy and the
major policy measures resulting from changing
north south korean relations examining key
events of the 20th century each title in this
series outlines the lead up and aftermath
explores the issues and introduces leaders and
key figures titles of useful websites and
further reading recommendations are given this
pack includes the great depression key battles
of world war i key battles of world war ii the
holocaust the cold war and the vietnam war
report of the dominion fishery commission on
the fisheries of the province of ontario 1893
issued as vol 26 no 7 supplement originally
released in 1993 when packer was still alive
provided by publisher
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The Rise of Central Banks 2023-01-10 central
banks are supposed to stabilize markets yet
decades of mounting central bank power have
seen wave after wave of financial crisis leon
wansleben offers novel explanations for the
rise of central banks and the problematic
implications of their finance dependent
policies
The Rise of the Alt-Right 2018-07-31 what is
the alt right and how will it affect america
donald trump s election as president in 2016
suddenly brought to prominence a political
movement that few in political circles or the
mainstream media had paid much attention to
the so called alt right steven bannon trump s
campaign manager was a leading figure in the
movement and the election results seemed to
give it a real opportunity to gain some
political power but what is the alt right is
it a movement a theory a trend or just an
unorganized group of people far outside of
what used to be the political mainstream in
america or could it be all of these things why
has it suddenly emerged into prominence what
impact is it having on american politics today
and what are the prospects for the alt right
in the future through careful research and
analysis the rise of the alt right addresses
these and other questions tracing the movement
s history from the founding of modern
conservatism in postwar america to the current
trump era although the alt right might seem to
be just the latest extremist group to arise in
the united states one likely to take its place
in the graveyard of its many predecessors
thomas j main analyzes evidence that the alt
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right is having a greater influence on the
american political mainstream than did past
extremist tendencies the rise of the alt right
is thus an important study for anyone
interested in the future of american politics
and public life
The Rise of the Networking Region 2016-02-17
how regions and cities adapt to a network
society and a globalized environment the
policies they pursue and how structures of
governance are transformed in the pursuit of
those policies are major themes in this volume
these issues are addressed with specific
reference to the nordic regions of europe
covering the four nordic countries of denmark
finland norway and sweden plus the faroe
islands this volume charts the changes in
networking activities and related development
initiatives that have taken place over the
last ten years this means analysing regions in
their pursuit of new policies partnerships and
styles of representation through this process
regions are becoming partners and players in
european integration and a movement of
integrative regionalism is taking shape which
is different from inward looking identity
regionalism or self centred competitive
regionalism and takes regions beyond lobbying
in brussels
The Rise of Little Big Norway 2019-11-30 the
rise of little big norway explores the
unlikely rise of norway from peripherality to
today s global steward with an enviable work
life balance influential oil fund and arctic
front row seat drawing on wide ranging source
material john ross s original approach
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combines astute observation thoughtful
analysis and a flowing essay style leavened
with the comparative insight that only a
seasoned observer of the region can bring the
book examines the settings histories and niche
elements that lend norway its distinctiveness
and differentiate it from its nordic neighbors
it gives special attention to the northern and
arctic dimensions of norwegian life and
elaborates a connecting thematic thread the
mobility that once took vikings across the
atlantic in open boats and makes today s
norwegians the most traveled people on the
planet the result is a carefully crafted
general study of norway a country long
overlooked in favor of its nordic neighbors
but now a quiet force in its own right and a
touchstone for twenty first century issues
ranging from identity politics to the arctic
melt this book fills a major gap in the
literature on norway and the nordic region
The Rise of Mental Vulnerability at Work
2024-04-30 since the 1960s a major mental
health crisis has emerged among western
working populations by analysing the
development of various occupational cultures
this book captures the history of mental
vulnerability in working life through a study
spanning several decades the book develops a
new understanding of how mental vulnerability
has evolved through changes to our working
lives and socio cultural being
Kierkegaard and the Rise of Modern Psychology
2017-07-05 this book investigates the danish
philosopher soren kierkegaard s 18131855
contributions to our understanding of
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psychology in kierkegaard s historical context
psychology was challenged from both scientific
and philosophical perspectives kierkegaard
considered psychology a core discipline
central to his understanding of metaphysics as
well as theology the first part examines
kierkegaard and experimental psychology
focusing on kierkegaard s work explicitly
referring to psychology the second part
considers psychology in terms of the german
enlightenment including kant s rejection of
psychology as a science the third part
discusses how to understand kierkegaard s
psychology today calling attention to his
continuing impact on modern psychology and
modern science kierkegaard s conception of
psychology remains relevant for any discussion
of the role of today s psychology in tracing
psychology s evolution after kant and
kierkegaard the author finds the discipline
has followed two main paths the dominant path
follows kant s ideals about science while the
other much narrower trail has its origin in
kierkegaard
The Rise of the Japanese Specialist
Manufacturer 2008-09-30 specialist
manufacturers have existed in japan from even
before the start of industrialization in the
late nineteenth century proliferating since
but remaining steadfastly lean many of them
can be categorized as leading medium sized
enterprises this book looks at how they are
globalizing and assuming a role as east asian
specialists
Oliver Hart and the Rise of Baptist America
2020-08-01 baptists in america began the
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eighteenth century a small scattered often
harassed sect in a vast sea of religious
options by the early nineteenth century they
were a unified powerful and rapidly growing
denomination poised to send missionaries to
the other side of the world one of the most
influential yet neglected leaders in that
transformation was oliver hart longtime pastor
of the charleston baptist church oliver hart
and the rise of baptist america is the first
modern biography of hart arguably the most
important evangelical leader in the pre
revolutionary south during his thirty years in
charleston hart emerged as the region s most
important baptist denominational architect his
outspoken patriotism forced him to flee
charleston when the british army invaded
charleston in 1780 but he left behind a
southern baptist people forever changed by his
energetic ministry hart s accommodating stance
toward slavery enabled him and the white
baptists who followed him to reach the center
of southern society but also eventually doomed
the national baptist denomination of hart s
dreams more than a biography oliver hart and
the rise of baptist america seamlessly
intertwines hart s story with that of
eighteenth century american baptists providing
one of the most thorough accounts to date of
this important and understudied religious
group s development this book makes a
significant contribution to the study of
baptist life and evangelicalism in the pre
revolutionary south and beyond
The Rise of the American Corporate Security
State 2014-04-14 beatrice edwards executive
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director of the organization representing
edward snowden and four other nsa
whistleblowers argues that we now live in a
corporate security state where the government
is more interested in protecting the companies
that serve it than the citizens who support it
hheavy domestic surveillance political
persecution of dissenters the threat of
indefinite detention codified into law how did
we get here and is there a way out edwards
details how intelligence agencies took
advantage of 9 11 to illegitimately extend the
government s reach corporations she shows were
only too eager to sell them expensive
surveillance technology as well as share data
on customers and employees using the bogus
threat of an imminent cyber war this is why
the justice department isn t going after the
institutions responsible for the financial
collapse of 2008 government and business are
partners in crime but edwards offers a plan to
fight back and restore transparency to
government keep private information private
and make democracy a reality once again
Scandinavian Colonialism and the Rise of
Modernity 2013-02-20 in scandinavian
colonialism and the rise of modernity small
time agents in a global arena archaeologists
anthropologists and historians present case
studies that focus on the scope and impact of
scandinavian colonial expansion in the north
africa asia and america as well as within
scandinavia itsself they discuss early modern
thinking and theories made valid and developed
in early modern scandinavia that justified and
propagated participation in colonial expansion
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the volume demonstrates a broad and
comprehensive spectrum of archaeological
anthropological and historical research which
engages with a variation of themes relevant
for the understanding of danish and swedish
colonial history from the early 17th century
until today the aim is to add to the on going
global debates on the context of the rise of
the modern society and to revitalize the field
of early modern studies in scandinavia where
methodological nationalism still determines
many archaeological and historical studies
through their theoretical commitment critical
outlook and application of postcolonial
theories the contributors to this book shed a
new light on the processes of establishing and
maintaining colonial rule hybridization and
creolization in the sphere of material culture
politics of resistance and responses to the
colonial claims this volume is a fantastic
resource for graduate students and researchers
in historical archaeology scandinavia early
modern history and anthropology of colonialism
Richard B. Cheney and the Rise of the Imperial
Vice Presidency 2009-02-01 on taking office in
2001 dick cheney crowned himself the first
imperial vice president in the nation s
history transforming a traditionally
inconsequential office into a de facto fourth
branch of government taking a less
journalistic and personal approach to cheney
than previous biographers this critical new
biography shows exactly how cheney engineered
his arrogation of vast executive powers and
the dire consequences his power grab has had
and will long continue to have for the office
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of the vice presidency the balance of powers
the constitution geopolitics and america s
security strength and prestige taking
advantage of the administration s global war
on terrorism a president inexperienced in
matters of war and peace and a republican
congress that rated party power above
institutional prerogatives vice president
cheney moved with astonishing speed and energy
to assume a dominant role on the national and
international stage as the effective president
in proxy of the united states cheney asserted
that all constitutional checks and balances
and all individual liberties under the bill of
rights are subservient to the president s
powers as commander in chief in confronting
international terrorism although former
administrations had made power grabs in the
past in times of national crisis no president
and certainly no vice president has ever
exerted such sweeping claims of executive
power on so many fronts in violation of the
bedrock principles of the constitution
The Rise of Robert Millikan: Portrait of a
Life in American Science 2020-11-08 i do not
consider myself to be robert millikan s
biographer this book is not a full record of
millikan s life or even of his scientific
career it is an essay very selective on themes
that are illustrated and illuminated by
millikan s life in american science it is as
well a portrait of the development of a
scientist robert millikan was among the most
famous of american scientists to the public of
the 1920s millikan represented science the
first american born physicist to win the nobel
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prize millikan was a leader in the application
of scientific research to military problems
during world war i and a guiding force in the
rise of the california institute of technology
to a preeminent place in american scientific
education and research his life is therefore
peculiarly suited to illuminate and provide
texture for the vast changes that have taken
place in science during the twentieth century
in this extended essay i employ the
biographical mode to explore several important
aspects of this theme millikan was
successively a teacher researcher
administrator entrepreneur and sage by
describing the novel roles that he assumed i
suggest how science grew in complexity and
carved out an essential place for itself in
our general culture robert h kargon from the
preface of the rise of robert millikan
portrait of a life in american science
professor kargon has given us a sympathetic
account of millikan s scientific career
including his great triumphs his rearguard
actions to defend untenable positions and the
eventual rejection or revision of every major
result or standpoint but he is more concerned
with millikan s influence on the developing
american physics community and with millikan s
role in advancing american science generally
and american higher education together with
the chemist a p noyes and the astronomer g e
hale millikan believed in an american
scientific destiny this picture of american
science is presented with great insight
tremendous learning and wit professor kargon s
book strikes a happy balance between being an
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interpretive story of a scientific life and a
social history of science in america every
reader interested in science or in the place
of science in society will come away from this
book with new information important insights
and a better understanding of the growth of
scientific ideas and institutions in the
twentieth century i bernard cohen nature with
the publication of this volume by kargon
readers now have new and valuable access to
much material about millikan that was
previously unavailable kargon states that he
is not writing a biography of millikan but
rather a portrait of the man and the
scientific scene in early 20th century america
he has succeeded well in this endeavor the
book is well written and readers who are
already reasonably conversant with 20th
century developments in physics will find much
that is illuminating a genuine contribution to
the history of science katherine r sopka
american scientist h ere is an admirable piece
of work kargon has not sought to make his
readers like his subject but only to
understand his scientific style his
achievements and his character and to perceive
how his life was a microcosm of new roles
assumed by the scientist during the course of
the twentieth century kargon s insights are
important and his book is deserving of a
careful study robert c post the american
historical review a useful corrective to
millikan s self portrait that reveals some of
the blemishes as well as the embellishments of
an important life in american science robert w
seidel science for over thirty years the only
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overview of millikan s life available to the
layman was his own selective autobiography
that book either omitted or told only one side
sometimes biased by hindsight of many
important controversial episodes associated
with his achievements and views kargon s
portrait essay deals with some of these
neglected incidents in a well written and
coherent manner aimed at a wide readership
john l michel technology and culture a very
readable work with the virtue of containing a
great deal of information in a brief compass
kargon s book deserves and will receive a wide
audience as the successor to its subject s
autobiography kargon also merits credit for
interesting discussions on millikan as a
statesman administrator and spokesman for
science a clearly first rate narrative nathan
reingold isis admirably kargon combines
institutional with intellectual history kargon
offers a fascinating discussion of millikan s
and george hale s contributions to war
research the california institute of
technology and the mount wilson observatory
kargon rightly stresses the collaborators
links with the leaders of finance and industry
developing los angeles as a brief sketch of
millikan the scientific institution builder
kargon s book deserves the wide audience he
seeks peter galison the journal of american
history the book leaves us in no doubt about
millikan s ability but does not gloss over his
occasional obstinacy or his wishful thinking
about past errors matters on which some
histories tend to be silent millikan was not a
revolutionary who started new ideas but the
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author stresses rightly the importance of men
like him for the progress of science rudolf
peierls the new york review of books a gem of
a book thought provoking insightful highly
interesting reading lawrence badash university
of california santa barbara the author
skillfully weaves the story of millikan with
the story of modern science in a book that
will be well received by a variety of
audiences from professional historians of
science to the general public choice kargon s
background in physics serves him well in
placing millikan s work in its theoretical
context in the analysis of the work itself and
in generally managing to capture both the
intense excitement and the routine involved in
testing the ideas of the giants of that period
in physics kargon has certainly opened enough
questions in this perceptive work in addition
to the large number that he has settled and he
has demonstrated an important use for the
biographical mode the general american
historian as well as the historian of science
can profit from reading this volume george h
daniels the historian robert millikan s
scientific career his character and his roles
as teacher administrator at the california
institute of technology entrepreneur and
public figure are the topics covered in this
biography even in discussing millikan s later
decline as a front line scientist author
robert kargon treats the scientist with
compassion and fairness and portrays him as a
many faceted often controversial man with
doubts and uncertainties at the height of his
fame the high school physics student will find
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this book engaging and insightful in its
description of a scientist struggling with
science self and society a cordell perkes the
science teacher v ery well researched and
written robert kargon gives an excellent
picture of the rise of american physics from
the years when every aspiring young american
physicist wanted to go to germany to study to
the years when every aspiring young european
physicist wanted to come to the united states
for the same purpose he clearly understands
science yet knows how to present its history
so that it is interesting and meaningful to
non scientists he tells not only of millikan s
triumphs but of his doubts as well of his
discoveries and also of his mistakes all in
all this is an excellent book strongly
recommended to the reader who is interested in
the history of american science and in the
life of an outstanding practitioner of it
donald e osterbrock the wisconsin magazine of
history
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The Rise of the Guardian Elite 2019 the rise
of the west has long been the accepted
doctrine for framing analyses of world history
privileging a eurocentric approach this
traditional paradigm obscures the significance
of the indigenous rich in non western regions
and fails to recognize the contributions of
the orient in this book peter gran seeks to
reframe current historical debates presenting
a model of analysis based on the rise of the
rich gran outlines the structure of this new
paradigm building upon metanarrative concepts
from marxism to liberalism
The Rise of the Rich 2009-02-10 what was the
earth really like hundreds of millions of
years ago and how did life begin from the
first cell to the emergence of man reader
presents the history of life as a fascinating
detective story as the milestones of evolution
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are described the first multicellular
organisms the first backbone the first fish
the first land animals a host of intriguing
questions are examined for example why did the
dinosaurs disappear completely after ruling
the earth for 140 million years why also did
some primitive branches of the human tree
become extinct gurche s unique illustrations
make the reader feel he or she is there
The Rise of Life 1991 a classic description of
the interworkings of social conditions
changing attitudes and literary practices
during the period when the novel emerged as
the dominant literary form of the
individualist era
The Rise of the Novel 2001-06 to find more
information about rowman and littlefield
titles please visit rowmanlittlefield com
The Rise of Romance 1984 the rise of the roman
empire laid the foundations for the
development of much of europe this book is a
chronological account of the formation battles
and campaigns of the roman state from the
foundation and growth of the city under the
seven kings to the epic republican struggle
with carthage and the expansion throughout the
mediterranean
The Rise of the Romans 2008 steve case new
york times bestselling author of the third
wave and cofounder of america online shows how
entrepreneurs across the country are building
groundbreaking companies renewing communities
and creating new jobs reimagining the american
landscape and giving us hope for america s
future ken burns in 2014 steve case launched
revolution s rise of the rest an initiative to
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accelerate the growth of tech startups across
the country rise of the rest is based on a
simple idea cities can be renewed and rise
again if they develop a vibrant startup
culture a visionary entrepreneur himself case
believes that great entrepreneurs can be found
anywhere and can thrive with the proper
support and investment in fact they re key to
the american dna after all america itself was
a startup it struggled to get going and almost
didn t make it today it s the leader of the
free world in part because it has the world s
largest economy a testament to several
generations of pioneering entrepreneurs but
america needs help keeping its promises as it
is harder today for innovators who live
outside the major tech hubs for most of the
past decade seventy five percent of venture
capital has gone to just three states
california new york and massachusetts while
the forty seven states making up the rest of
the country have been forced to share the
remaining twenty five percent and it s even
harder for some people no matter where they
live less than ten percent of venture capital
currently goes to female founders and less
than one percent to black founders since new
companies startups are responsible for net new
job creation it is essential that
entrepreneurs everywhere have the opportunity
to start and scale companies rise of the rest
is about leveling the playing field for
everybody and in the process creating
opportunity and jobs for the people and places
that have been left behind this book tells
that story and provides a hopeful perspective
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on the future of america in the rise of the
rest how entrepreneurs in surprising places
are building the new american dream case takes
readers on an exhilarating journey into the
startup communities that are transforming
cities nationwide rise of the rest s signature
road trips on a big red tour bus have created
significant local and national buzz and
spotlighted communities large and small that
have committed to a new tech enabled future
along the way case introduces readers to
dozens of entrepreneurs whose inspirational
stories of struggle and achievement match the
most iconic examples of american invention to
date case has traveled to forty three cities
on his rise of the rest bus tour and has been
featured on 60 minutes and in the new york
times usa today fast company and the wall
street journal with dedicated venture funds
backed by an iconic group of investors
executives and entrepreneurs including jeff
bezos eric schmidt meg whitman john doerr sara
blakely and ray dalio rise of the rest also
invests in the most promising high growth
startups located anywhere in the us outside of
silicon valley new york city and boston the
fund has invested in more than 175 companies
across more than eighty cities including
phoenix chattanooga chicago denver detroit
louisville baltimore columbus st louis green
bay madison buffalo kansas city minneapolis
cincinnati miami dallas salt lake city omaha
atlanta pittsburgh nashville indianapolis new
orleans and dozens of others
The Rise of the Rest 2022-09-27 unelected
bodies such as independent central banks
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economic regulators risk managers and auditors
have become a worldwide phenomenon democracies
are increasingly turning to them to demarcate
boundaries between the market and the state to
resolve conflicts of interest and to allocate
resources even in sensitive ethical areas such
as those involving privacy or biotechnology
this book examines the challenge that
unelected bodies present to democracy and
argues that taken together such bodies should
be viewed as a new branch of government with
their own sources of legitimacy and held to
account through a new separation of powers
vibert suggests that such bodies help promote
a more informed citizenry because they provide
a more trustworthy and reliable source of
information for decisions this book will be of
interest to specialists and general readers
with an interest in modern democracy as well
as policy makers think tanks and journalists
The Rise of the Unelected 2007-06-07 the steps
by which western europe was able to rise out
of the dark ages shake off the moslem power
inaugurate the twelfth century renaissance and
bring it to full glory two centuries later
The Rise of Christian Europe 1965 ��� ���� ���
�� ���������������� ���������������� ������� �
������ ����������� ������� ������������� �����
����� ���� ������� ������ �� ������ �����
The Rise of the City, 1878-1898 1938 stephens
sees in video s complexities simultaneities
and juxtapositions new ways of understanding
and perhaps even surmounting the tumult and
confusions of contemporary life
僕らはそれに抵抗できない 2019-07-11 a young hasidic jew
seeks his fortune in new york s lower east
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side he turns from his religious studies to
focus on the business world where he discovers
the high price of assimilation
Cyrus 2020-03-04 this work has been selected
by scholars as being culturally important and
is part of the knowledge base of civilization
as we know it this work is in the public
domain in the united states of america and
possibly other nations within the united
states you may freely copy and distribute this
work as no entity individual or corporate has
a copyright on the body of the work scholars
believe and we concur that this work is
important enough to be preserved reproduced
and made generally available to the public to
ensure a quality reading experience this work
has been proofread and republished using a
format that seamlessly blends the original
graphical elements with text in an easy to
read typeface we appreciate your support of
the preservation process and thank you for
being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant
The Rise of the Image, the Fall of the Word
1998-10-08 the fates ordained the founding of
this great city and the beginning of the world
s mightiest empire second only to the power of
the gods romulus and remus the rape of
lucretia horatius at the bridge the saga of
coriolanus cincinnatus called from his farm to
save the state these and many more are stories
which immortalised by livy in his history of
early rome have become part of our cultural
heritage the historian s huge work written
between 20 bc and ad 17 ran to 12 books
beginning with rome s founding in 753 bc and
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coming down to livy s own lifetime 9 bc books
1 5 cover the period from rome s beginnings to
her first great foreign conquest the capture
of the etruscan city of veii and a few years
later to her first major defeat the sack of
the city by the gauls in 390 bc
The Rise of David Levinsky 2013-03-21 this
work has been selected by scholars as being
culturally important and is part of the
knowledge base of civilization as we know it
this work is in the public domain in the
united states of america and possibly other
nations within the united states you may
freely copy and distribute this work as no
entity individual or corporate has a copyright
on the body of the work scholars believe and
we concur that this work is important enough
to be preserved reproduced and made generally
available to the public we appreciate your
support of the preservation process and thank
you for being an important part of keeping
this knowledge alive and relevant
The Rise of English Culture 2018-10-26 this
book by a noted korean economist is already
known for providing a unique insider s view on
korea s impressive economic and industrial
growth the third edition of this standard work
is now updated with statistics as recent as
2000 as well as analyses of the asian economic
crisis the restructuring of the korean economy
and the major policy measures resulting from
changing north south korean relations
The Rise of Rome 1998 examining key events of
the 20th century each title in this series
outlines the lead up and aftermath explores
the issues and introduces leaders and key
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figures titles of useful websites and further
reading recommendations are given this pack
includes the great depression key battles of
world war i key battles of world war ii the
holocaust the cold war and the vietnam war
The Rise of the Working-class 2022-10-27
report of the dominion fishery commission on
the fisheries of the province of ontario 1893
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